
 
 
 
21 November 2018 
 
Dear Friends,  
 

Back by popular demand we plan to run Elfridges again this year (a room 

manned by Santa’s helpers for children only!!)  

 

In the room, children can buy a present for only £1 for Mum, Dad or whoever they 

choose.  With a little help, they can choose the perfect present and make a gift tag for 

it.  The children can then take it with them, without anyone seeing what has been 

purchased!  The children really enjoy this activity so we’d like to try and make it bigger 

and better this year!! 

 

As always, we need your help to make it possible… and therefore we would be grateful 

if you would send the following items in to the school office, so we can stock 

Elfridges at our PTA Santa Sunday, on 9th December from 2pm – 5pm. 

 

Thank You for all your continued support! 

From All at PTA HQ  

 

SUGGESTED DONATIONS FROM CLASS GROUPS 
 

  
NURSERY   Biscuits – sweet or savoury, Christmas treats  
 
P1/P2      LADIES toiletries  
 

 
P3/P4         Jams, Chutneys, Condiments – oils  
 
P5/P6         GENTS toiletries   
 

 
P7        Christmas accessories – crackers, candles, napkins  
                                            

 


